
GIZELLE

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

ELEVATION A  2,812 SQ. FT.  

Elevation A  |  2,812 sq. ft.



THE GIZELLE 36-4 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

Elevation A
GROUND FLOOR

GIZELLE

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

Elevation A  |  2,812 sq. ft.



Elevation A 
SECOND FLOOR

THE GIZELLE 36-4 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

GIZELLE

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

Elevation A  |  2,812 sq. ft.



Elevation A 
BASEMENT

THE GIZELLE 36-4 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

GIZELLE

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

Elevation A  |  2,812 sq. ft.



GIZELLE

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

ELEVATION B  2,796 SQ. FT.  

Elevation B  |  2,796 sq. ft.



THE GIZELLE 36-4 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

Elevation B
GROUND FLOOR

GIZELLE

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

Elevation B  |  2,796 sq. ft.



Elevation B 
SECOND FLOOR

THE GIZELLE 36-4 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

GIZELLE

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

Elevation B  |  2,796 sq. ft.



Elevation B 
BASEMENT

THE GIZELLE 36-4 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

GIZELLE

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

Elevation B  |  2,796 sq. ft.



GIZELLE

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

ELEVATION C  2,814 SQ. FT.  

Elevation C  |  2,814 sq. ft.



THE GIZELLE 36-4 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

Elevation C
GROUND FLOOR

GIZELLE

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

Elevation C  |  2,814 sq. ft.



Elevation C 
SECOND FLOOR

THE GIZELLE 36-4 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

GIZELLE

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

Elevation C  |  2,814 sq. ft.



Elevation C 
BASEMENT

THE GIZELLE 36-4 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

GIZELLE

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

Elevation C  |  2,814 sq. ft.



DELA

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

ELEVATION A  2,410 SQ. FT.  

Elevation A  |  2,410 sq. ft. 



THE DELA 36-1 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

DELA

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

Elevation A  |  2,410 sq. ft. 

Elevation A
GROUND FLOOR

Elevation A
PART. GROUND FLOOR  
W/HOME OFFICE



THE DELA 36-1 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

DELA

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

Elevation A  |  2,410 sq. ft. 

Elevation A 
SECOND FLOOR



THE DELA 36-1 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

DELA

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

Elevation A  |  2,410 sq. ft. 

Elevation A 
BASEMENT



DELA

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

ELEVATION B  2,422 SQ. FT.  

Elevation B  |  2,422 sq. ft. 



THE DELA 36-1 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

DELA

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

Elevation B  |  2,422 sq. ft. 

Elevation B
GROUND FLOOR

Elevation B
PART. GROUND FLOOR  
W/HOME OFFICE



THE DELA 36-1 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

DELA

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

Elevation B  |  2,422 sq. ft. 

Elevation B 
SECOND FLOOR



THE DELA 36-1 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

DELA

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

Elevation B  |  2,422 sq. ft. 

Elevation B 
BASEMENT



DELA

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

ELEVATION C  2,422 SQ. FT.  

Elevation C  |  2,422 sq. ft. 



THE DELA 36-1 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

DELA

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

Elevation C
GROUND FLOOR

Elevation C
PART. GROUND FLOOR  
W/HOME OFFICE

Elevation C  |  2,422 sq. ft. 



THE DELA 36-1 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

DELA

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

Elevation C 
SECOND FLOOR

Elevation C  |  2,422 sq. ft. 



THE DELA 36-1 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

DELA

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

Elevation C 
BASEMENT

Elevation C  |  2,422 sq. ft. 



ELISA

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

ELEVATION A  2,564 SQ. FT.  

Elevation A  |  2,564 sq. ft. 



THE ELISA 36-2 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

Elevation A
GROUND FLOOR

ELISA
Elevation A  |  2,564 sq. ft. 



Elevation A 
SECOND FLOOR

THE ELISA 36-2 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

ELISA
Elevation A  |  2,564 sq. ft. 



THE ELISA 36-2 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

ELISA
Elevation A  |  2,564 sq. ft. 

Elevation A 
OPT. 5 BEDROOM SECOND FLOOR



Elevation A 
BASEMENT

THE ELISA 36-2 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

ELISA
Elevation A  |  2,564 sq. ft. 



ELISA

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

ELEVATION B  2,564 SQ. FT.  

Elevation B  |  2,564 sq. ft.



THE ELISA 36-2 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

Elevation B
GROUND FLOOR

ELISA
Elevation B  |  2,564 sq. ft.



Elevation B 
SECOND FLOOR

THE ELISA 36-2 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

ELISA
Elevation B  |  2,564 sq. ft.



THE ELISA 36-2 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

ELISA

Elevation B 
OPT. 5 BEDROOM SECOND FLOOR

Elevation B  |  2,564 sq. ft.



Elevation B 
BASEMENT

THE ELISA 36-2 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

ELISA
Elevation B  |  2,564 sq. ft.



ELISA

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

ELEVATION C  2,564 SQ. FT.  

Elevation C  |  2,564 sq. ft.



THE ELISA 36-2 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

Elevation C
GROUND FLOOR

ELISA
Elevation C  |  2,564 sq. ft.



Elevation C 
SECOND FLOOR

THE ELISA 36-2 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

ELISA
Elevation C  |  2,564 sq. ft.



THE ELISA 36-2 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

ELISA

Elevation C 
OPT. 5 BEDROOM SECOND FLOOR

Elevation C  |  2,564 sq. ft.



Elevation C 
BASEMENT

THE ELISA 36-2 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

ELISA
Elevation C  |  2,564 sq. ft.



FLORA

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

ELEVATION A  2,718 SQ. FT.  

Elevation A  |  2,718 sq. ft.



THE FLORA 36-3 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

Elevation A
GROUND FLOOR

FLORA

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

Elevation A  |  2,718 sq. ft.



Elevation A 
SECOND FLOOR

THE FLORA 36-3 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

FLORA

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

Elevation A  |  2,718 sq. ft.



THE FLORA 36-3 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

Elevation A 
OPT. 5 BEDROOM SECOND FLOOR

FLORA

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

Elevation A  |  2,718 sq. ft.



Elevation A 
BASEMENT

THE FLORA 36-3 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

FLORA

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

Elevation A  |  2,718 sq. ft.



FLORA

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

ELEVATION B  2,708 SQ. FT.  

Elevation B  |  2,708 sq. ft.



THE FLORA 36-3 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

Elevation B
GROUND FLOOR

FLORA

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

Elevation B  |  2,708 sq. ft.



Elevation B 
SECOND FLOOR

THE FLORA 36-3 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

FLORA

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

Elevation B  |  2,708 sq. ft.



THE FLORA 36-3 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

Elevation B 
OPT. 5 BEDROOM SECOND FLOOR

FLORA

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

Elevation B  |  2,708 sq. ft.



Elevation B 
BASEMENT

THE FLORA 36-3 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

FLORA

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

Elevation B  |  2,708 sq. ft.



FLORA

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

ELEVATION C  2,728 SQ. FT.  

Elevation C  |  2,728 sq. ft.



THE FLORA 36-3 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

Elevation C
GROUND FLOOR

FLORA

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

Elevation C  |  2,728 sq. ft.



Elevation C 
SECOND FLOOR

THE FLORA 36-3 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

FLORA

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

Elevation C  |  2,728 sq. ft.



THE FLORA 36-3 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

Elevation C 
OPT. 5 BEDROOM SECOND FLOOR

FLORA

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

Elevation C  |  2,728 sq. ft.



Elevation C 
BASEMENT

THE FLORA 36-3 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

FLORA

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

Elevation C  |  2,728 sq. ft.



HAZELLE Corner

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

ELEVATION A  2,966 SQ. FT.  

Elevation A  |  2,966 sq. ft.



Elevation A
GROUND FLOOR

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

HAZELLE Corner
Elevation A  |  2,966 sq. ft.

THE HAZELLE CORNER 36-5 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary 
from that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.



Elevation A 
SECOND FLOOR

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

HAZELLE Corner
Elevation A  |  2,966 sq. ft.

THE HAZELLE CORNER 36-5 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary 
from that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.



36' SINGLES COLLECTION

HAZELLE Corner
Elevation A  |  2,966 sq. ft.

THE HAZELLE CORNER 36-5 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary 
from that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

Elevation A 
OPT. 5 BEDROOM SECOND FLOOR



Elevation A 
BASEMENT

THE HAZELLE CORNER 36-5 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary 
from that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

HAZELLE Corner
Elevation A  |  2,966 sq. ft.



HAZELLE Corner

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

ELEVATION B  2,960 SQ. FT.  

Elevation B  |  2,960 sq. ft.



Elevation B
GROUND FLOOR

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

HAZELLE Corner
Elevation B  |  2,960 sq. ft.

THE HAZELLE CORNER 36-5 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary 
from that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.



Elevation B 
SECOND FLOOR

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

HAZELLE Corner
Elevation B  |  2,960 sq. ft.

THE HAZELLE CORNER 36-5 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary 
from that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.



36' SINGLES COLLECTION

HAZELLE Corner
Elevation B  |  2,960 sq. ft.

THE HAZELLE CORNER 36-5 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary 
from that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

Elevation B 
OPT. 5 BEDROOM SECOND FLOOR



Elevation B 
BASEMENT

THE HAZELLE CORNER 36-5 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary 
from that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

HAZELLE Corner
Elevation B  |  2,960 sq. ft.



HAZELLE Corner

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

ELEVATION C  2,953 SQ. FT.  

Elevation C  |  2,953 sq. ft.



Elevation C
GROUND FLOOR

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

HAZELLE Corner
Elevation C  |  2,953 sq. ft.

THE HAZELLE CORNER 36-5 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary 
from that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.



Elevation C 
SECOND FLOOR

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

HAZELLE Corner
Elevation C  |  2,953 sq. ft.

THE HAZELLE CORNER 36-5 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary 
from that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.



36' SINGLES COLLECTION

HAZELLE Corner
Elevation C  |  2,953 sq. ft.

THE HAZELLE CORNER 36-5 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary 
from that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

Elevation C 
OPT. 5 BEDROOM SECOND FLOOR



Elevation C 
BASEMENT

THE HAZELLE CORNER 36-5 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary 
from that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

36' SINGLES COLLECTION

HAZELLE Corner
Elevation C  |  2,953 sq. ft.


